Emergency
Management

EVACUATION ALERT
RESCINDED

Date: May 6, 2023
Time: 13:30

The Regional District of Central Kootenay has been advised that the potential forimminent danger to life and health
from rainfall forecast and the threat to structural integrity of the Duhamel Creek flood protection works (diking
structure) has diminished at this time.

The Evacuation Alert has, therefore, been rescinded for all properties.

In the event that conditions change, Evacuation Alerts or Orders may be re-issued and the evacuation process will
re-commence.
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For more information: EOCinfo@rdck.bc.ca | 250.352-7701
or visit rdck.ca/EOCinfo




